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Regional hearings on end of life choices 
The Victorian Parliament’s Legal and Social Issues Committee will hold public hearings this week in Geelong and 
Warrnambool for its inquiry into end of life choices. 

The hearings will be an opportunity for the Committee to hear from local health and aged care service 
providers, including those involved with palliative care. 

The Geelong hearing will be on Wednesday 29 July at the McKellar Centre, Training Rooms 3 & 4, 45-95 Ballarat 
Road, North Geelong commencing at 10:15 am (directions to hearing available from main reception). 

The Warrnambool hearing will be on Thursday 30 July at the Lady Bay Resort, Conference Area 1 and 2, at 2 
Pertobe Road, commencing at 9:00 am. 

At the final session of each hearing, the Committee may take comments from the floor, allowing community 
members attending to have their say. 

The full schedule for the hearings is available from the Committee’s website. 
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